
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 

Deaf ministries in Syria be happy to share again the July, August  and 

September 2015 news with you. 

  

Deaf Summer Conference,                                                       
One of the best events that the deaf be excite in the year is the 

Summer conference.                                                                             

We hold the conference at july 18-21 in village of Saidnaya.             

Nedal preaching about the whole armor of God.  it was good that 

5 deaf from another cities hold the conference with us.               

and deaf spend a fun time together.                                                      

                                     

Deaf meetings Children deaf meetings Dinners 

The joy of the Lord is your strength. Neh 8:10 



 

 

 

 

Salem and Jowel weeding     

16 July 2015 

Motee and Weam weeding          

21 August 2015 

Deaf couples at the Damascus 

church 

 We would like to thank you for your support and encouragement            
 for us to continue in the service of the Lord among the deaf.  

Pray for us. 

Deaf ministries international – Syria           
          
                     Nedal - Fadi                                                                                                              


